We are excited to announce that PrimeTime will open this summer under the current Department of Health and CDC guidelines.  Due to the anticipated high interest in PrimeTime Summer Camp and mandated smaller groups, we will hold a LOTTERY for all families.  If you were registered for SUMMER 2020 (before closing due to COVID-19), you will be placed in our first lottery.  Any of our previous summer families who did not register for summer 2020 AND new camp families will be placed in our second lottery. 
Instructions for the lottery:
Starting Monday, March 15th – Friday, March 19th, you can fill out our online lottery form. If you have more than one child, please fill out a second lottery form for both children.  

Below are some frequently asked questions regarding the lottery:

What is the likelihood that my child will be chosen from the lottery?
Answer: This is all dependent on how many 2020 summer camp families have re-registered.

How will I be notified if we were selected from the lottery?
Answer: On Monday, March 22nd, we will hold the lottery for the spaces that are available. If you were selected from the lottery, we will contact you via phone on March 23rd.

How do I complete registration for my child?
Answer: Between March 23rd through March 26th, you will need to pick up your registration forms.  Please TEXT the PrimeTime cell phone number 201-407-6664 to let us know when you are outside, and someone will bring you forms.  Registration forms along with your registration fee and 30% deposit are due no later than 3/26.  Please text the PrimeTime phone number when you are here to drop off.  If forms and payment are not turned in, your child will lose their space.

If I was not selected from the lottery, what are the next steps?
Answer: PrimeTime will hold a separate lottery for your placement on the wait list for those that were NOT selected in the original lottery. We will notify you of your child's placement on the wait list via email on 3/24. Once you receive your email, please let us know if you would like your child to stay on the wait list or remove them.

If I am put on the waitlist, when will my child be taken off?
Answer: We can take from our waitlist if/when the guidelines are lifted which would allow us to take more children. Or if a family drops a session OR drops completely from our Program which would open a space. Please know that we have no way of knowing when that will happen.

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Due to the new COVID guidelines given by the DOH, DCF, and CDC, we are limited as to how many students we can accept in our Summer Camp Program. These guidelines may change prior to 2021 Summer Camp, however until they do, we can only accept a specific number of children.




